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Black History Month 

Competition

Do you know who this person is?

Congratulations to the 
students who correctly 
identified the person in 
the photo as Eni Aluko, 
former professional 
football player and now a
football pundit on TV.
They have all won a copy
of her inspiring biography
“They Don’t Teach This”
which details her rise to 
the top in women’s 

football.

Some facts about Eni

• She has a first class degree in Law
• She played 102 games for England
• Her brother is Sone Aluko (footballer)
• She is Director of Women’s Football at Aston Villa
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LNS was chosen by organisers at the
Royal Society to take part in their
annual competition. The Young
People’s Book Prize aims to
promote literacy in young people

and to inspire them to read
about science. It also
supports the writing of
excellent, accessible STEM
books for under-14s.
Six books are on this year’s
shortlist. Members of our
judging panel couldn’t wait

to get their hands on the books when they arrived!

The shortlist is put
together by an adult
judging panel, which 
is made up of writers
(e.g. award-winning
author Sharna Jackson),

broadcasters, teachers
and scientists. 

Young judges from schools 
across the country are
invited to scrutinise and 
read the books – our core
judging panel have been 
reading the books at school
during lunchtime and at 
home. They will then be
asked to decide on the winning book. Page 2
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The Shortlist

❖ The winning book will be announced early in the new 
year. It is hoped that other students with an interest in 
non-fiction will have an opportunity to look at the books 
before that time.

❖ LNS library will be allowed to keep the books, they will 
be added to the library’s collection when the 
competition ends.
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It’s that time again! All of our 
year 7s were asked to select a 
book, from a set of 17 titles, 
that they can keep for free.

The books, which are chosen by 
an independent panel of 
experts, are suitable
for students of all abilities,

The genres are many and 
varied - there is usually
something to suit everyone!

The full set of books will
be handed out to students
before the Christmas break.

Very much looking forward 
to hearing all the Bookbuzz
book chat when the year 7s 
return to school in January.
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---------------------------------------------------

➢ Reading Only Days - Tuesdays & Thursdays. 
➢ All students welcome!
➢ Peace and quiet guaranteed…

-----------------------------------------------------
New Manga Mates!

Rafael and Steven have taken on the mantle of 
“Manga Specialist” from Ettore and Jean-Paul. They 
will be in the library on Mondays to share their 
knowledge of Manga to students who are new to the 
genre and others who are already keen readers!! P5
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Putting a great set of books in the spotlight…

Our Spanish collection is growing!
The latest donation definitely deserves a 

shoutout and some dedicated shelf space!! 
Thanks to Ms. Jewitt and her wonderful  

EAL students for making such a lovely 
donation (from the Jack Petchy Award) to 

the library!
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Fancy a spooky read this Christmas?

Read one of these if you dare!...

Chris Priestley writes some seriously good spine- tingling 
stories! There are quite a few of his books in the library, 
including two signed copies of Tales Of Terror From The Black 
Ship and Seven Ghosts, which are on the shelves waiting to 
be read…give them a try!

Did you know?...
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Do you have any favourite books which 
have got you through lockdown? 

Send a list (3 books max!) of your recommended titles for 
survival to the librarian - asuter@lns.org.uk or come to the
library for a quick chat. It would be great to know why they 
mean so much to you.

The library is a “bubble-free” zone again, it’s open
to all year groups. Have a look below to see new 
changes to the library timetable.

-----------------------------------------------------
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